
~· 
80 Park Place Newark, N.J. 

July -15, 1976 

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U.,S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D@ C® 20555 

Attention: Mr. Karl Kniel, Chief 
Light Water Reactors Branch 2 

Gentlemen: 

CORRESPONDENCE 
NO., 1 UNIT 
SALEM NUCLEAR GENERATING STATION 
DOCKET NO., 50-272 

Commencing with issuance of the Operating License for Salem Unit 1, all 
correspondence should be addressed to: 

Mr.. F.. P., Librizzi 
General Manager - Electric Production 
Production Department 
Public Service Electric and Gas Company 
80 Park Place, Room 7221 
Newark, New Jersey 07101 

Correspondence regarding Salem Unit 2 (Docket No., 50-311) should, however, 
continue to be addressed to the undersigned. 

EAL:adb 

The Energy People 

Very truly yours, 

R. L. Mitt! 
General Manager - Projects 
Engineering and Construction 
Department 
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